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Application  No: Site Address: Case Officer: Consultees Name: Comment:Received:

Miss Maureen T O'Donoghue OBJ2013/5501/P 90 Goldhurst Terrace 

London 

NW6 3HS

John Nicholls 09/09/2013  09:42:57

Response:

I am the owner of Flat 4, 90 Goldhurst Terrace. This property has suffered subsidence and remains at risk of further damage caused by nearby trees until Camden Council relents and allows us to take the 

actions recommended by specialists in relation to those trees. It seems extremely unwise to allow anything which could further destabilize the structure, such as adding an extension. Another concern is 

that the purpose of the extension may be to allow increased occupancy which would tend to exacerbate existing problems in the street arising from insufficient space for parking and bins etc due to 

multiple occupancy. Please let me know the committee date.
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